

Bernards Township

Bernardsville Borough

Chatham Township

Harding Township

Morris Township

Long Hill Township

Madison Borough

Morristown

Mendham Borough

Mendham Township

May 28, 2002

Mr. Anthony Sblendorio, President Back to Nature Landscape Associates 152 Oldwick Road Oldwick, NJ 08858

Dear Mr. Sblendorio:

The Ten Town Great Swamp Watershed Management Committee wishes to thank you for your generous time and effort in the preparation and presentation of the plans for the retro-fit of the St. James detention basin. It was apparent that your firm had accumulated a vast amount of knowledge and experience in the creation of natural environments. It was extremely informative to see your landscape plans for the created wetland eco-system to replace the existing grass detention basin.

The Ten Towns Committee looks forward to seeing your plans implemented for this project. We all anticipate this project to have regional environmental significance on how new detention basins should be designed.

We thank you again for your leadership and professional experience in the design of these environmentally sensitive projects.

Best regards,

J. Peter Braun

Executive Director

JPB/ljd

J. Peter Braun
Executive Director
Ten Towns Committee.
2 Ridgedale Avenue
Cedar Knolls, NJ 07927

Phone ..... (973) 984-2000 Fax..... (973) 984-2235